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I am an Oregon mom, resident and voter and I implore you to pass HB 3075. As 

Oregonians, we brought this to the ballot and passed it over 2 years ago. People are 

constantly saying they don't understand why this hasn't been passed since we voted 

on it. That is the point of voting on something, it shows public opinion. The gun 

industry brought lawsuits against this law Oregonians passed. Out of state gun lobby 

groups are paying for those lawsuits. Now Measure 114 has been found to be 

constitutional in both state and federal court. This shouldn't be held up as it was 

already passed and there is clear outside influence coming to our state. This puts our 

communities and residents at risk. I am so disappointed this hasn't been passed 

already as is everyone I talk to about this. We clearly voted to pass this for the safety 

of all residents in our state. This is a safety issue and the safety of our communities is 

what is at risk.  

 

We want to see Measure 114 go into effect as soon as possible. Please ensure the 

state has the resources and ability to support a smooth implementation.  


